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February 3 
19 3 6

Dear Sir,

The Principal has received your letter 
of January 30th and I am directed to state that 
he regrets that it is not possible for at the
present time to give an opinion on the subject of 
the General Oollege which the University of Florida 
has established.

Yours faithfully,

Principal*s Secretary.

Frank S. ï/right, Esq. 
Executive Secretary, 
.-xlumni Association, 
University of Flewlda, 
Gainesville, Florida.


